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May 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
The District will continue to offer meal pick up for the upcoming week. Pick up is set for this Monday, May 18, 
2020, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 noon. ​There will be no evening pick up. ​Students do not need to be present to 
pick up their meals for the week. The person picking up the food is required to know the student’s full name as 
well school identification number. Whomever is picking up the meals must wear Personal Protective Equipment 
(PPE). In other words, ​you must wear a mask when picking up meals​.  
 
Out-of-District and Choice students can pick up their meals from local community sites.  
 
If you are finding it a challenge to pick up the meals on Monday mornings, you are encouraged to fill out the 
survey in order to secure meal delivery.​ ​You do not need to fill out the survey below if you are picking up 
meals​. There will be a second message sent to all of our families requesting a general count of meals.  
 

WEEK TEN SURVEY 
(May 18​th​ through May 21​st​)  

 
Meal pick-up will be located at the rear of the Junior-Senior High School. Vehicles are not permitted to enter 
through the gate. Students are to enter the Walnut Street gate by foot leading to the Football Stadium and go to 
the right. There will be a pick-up and distribution table near the rear Cafeteria exit/entrance. We ask that all 
families picking up meals respect the physical space of others and maintain proper social distancing; stay at 
least 6 feet away from others. Don’t forget to wear your PPE if picking-up meals.  
 
Be well,  

  
Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D.  
Superintendent 

 
In partnership with our students, families, and communities, the Audubon Public Schools will educate all students by providing motivating and 
challenging learning experiences embedded in technology that prepare them to achieve the New Jersey Student Learning Standards at all grade 
levels, in a safe setting of mutual respect, in order to develop ethical, productive citizens who will contribute to the local and global community. 
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